
 

 

 

Free Safeguarding Training for South of England Safeguarding Children Partnerships 

About the Workshop: 

Ygam are delivering fully funded City and Guilds workshops on how to safeguard children and young 

people from experiencing gaming and gambling harms. For the week commencing Monday 30th June 2025, 

professionals in the South of England are invited to attend Ygam’s workshops that will provide you with 

free strategies and resources to support the children, young people, and families you work with.  

Who is this for?  

✓ Teachers and youth workers including pastoral support, SLT, Headteachers, DSL, DDSL’s, Head of 

Year, Head of Department/Curriculum 

✓ Health and Social Care Professionals including Early help Practitioners, Nurses, GP’s, Social 

Prescribers 

✓ Family Support Professionals 

✓ Foster Carers 

✓ Parents, Carers and Guardians 

✓ Youth Offending Officers, Community Development Workers, Youth Mentors, Social Workers 

✓ Anyone who attends or is a part of a Safeguarding Children Partnership 

We also have a dedicated Parent Awareness session suitable for any parent/carer/guardian who wants to 

learn more around the topic of gaming and gambling harms effecting young people. 

Why Attend?  

+ Learn how to spot the signs of gaming and gambling harms  

+ Increase your safeguarding knowledge 

+ Support young people in managing screen time and in-game spending 

+ Receive free resources to embed the learning into your safeguarding practice 

+ Gain a City and Guilds Certificate and digital credential for attending our training 

Workshop Details: 

To secure your free place on our training, click the link below: 

https://ygam.org/training/south-of-england-safeguarding-children-partnership-workshops/  

If you have any questions, please contact training@ygam.org. 
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